
 

 

 

 

 

  22nd September 2021 

 

School Events 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the rise in the amount of Covid cases within the local area and after seeking 

guidance, I have taken the decision to increase measures within the school community; 

as such I have decided to cancel all events that were due to be held within school. This 

will include Meet the Teacher, Grandparents Day and the MacMillian Coffee Morning.  

 

The PFA Annual General Meeting and the Phonics Workshop for parents will hopefully 

take place remotely. Details for these two events will follow.  

 

This decision has not been taken lightly and I appreciate that this is very disappointing 

for all, but the safety of children, staff and parents are of paramount importance. Looking 

forward, future diary dates will be reviewed and parents will be notified accordingly. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and co-

operation with this matter at this particular time.  

 

Take care. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

S Varricchione   

Headteacher 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


